NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
POSTED: DECEMBER 1, 2020

According to North Carolina General Statue 130A-290, notice is
hereby given that the Town of Princeville Board of Commissioners
will hold a Public Hearing on December 21, 2020 at 7:00pm at the

Temporary Town Hall, located at 3003 N. Main Street, Tarboro,
NC.

The purpose for this public hearing is to amend the dumping
ordinance and to discuss the flood print leasing. Due to Covid-19,
pandemic and a very restricted environment, the Town’s public
hearing meeting will be closed to the public however, the meeting
will be conducted by teleconference. Those who wish to submit
public hearing comment (s) on one or both topics may call (252)
823-1057 or may submit by email to the Town Clerk

Iroberson@townofprinceville.com no later than December 14™ by
noon.




